December 2016 Meeting Minutes — Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)
Meeting held December 13, 2016 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.
Twelve members were present including:

e Mike Potter — President

e Mike Haverly — Vice-President
e Steve Holt — Secretary/Treasurer
e Dave Gardner — Safety Officer
e Bob Einhaus

e Addis EImore

e Al Fernandez

e Steve Helmick

e John Knoppi

e Kris Millard

e Trent Marvin

e Howard Rush

Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00. Mike asked for the Secretary / Treasurer’s report. Steve
Holt noted the balances in the savings and checking accounts for the club. Steve noted that 12 members
had paid their dues and eight more had paid at tonight’s meeting. Howard Rush also provided an account
for the Chehalis contest and a check to the club for the profit earned after paying for the award plaques.

The annual banquet was discussed and it was announced that it will be held at Vince’s in Federal Way on
January 14%, 2017 at 7PM. Since we will be seeing each other at the banquet, the club decided to cancel
the regularly scheduled monthly meeting for January. Steve made the adjustments to our reservation with
the Denny’s restaurant to reflect the change to the meeting room schedule. Steve will send out a
notification of the cancellation of the January meeting. He will also send out a notification for the banquet.

The upcoming events in addition to the annual NWSR Banquet include the 2017 NW Model Hobby Expo to
be held in Monroe, WA at the Evergreen State Fairgrounds. It is an AMA Sanctioned event and will be held
Friday, Jan. 27" 10 AM - 6 PM; Saturday, Jan. 28" 9 AM - 6 PM; and Sunday, Jan. 29t 9 AM to 3 PM.

Relative to the topic of identifying and securing a new flying site for next year’s flying season, Mike led a
discussion. Several sites were discussed briefly, with no good leads on a more permanent site yet
identified. The club was encouraged to keep looking for a site to pursue for next year.

Mike Potter asked for any new business and none was brought up.

Mike adjourned the meeting until next month. The next meeting will be held on February14t (2" Tuesday
of the month). And, yes, everyone was aware of the fact that this coincides with Valentine’s Day, and it
was still approved. | am sure we all have understanding spouses.

Steve Holt
Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer

Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net

425-757-7542 (Mobile)

425-430-8200 (Home)
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